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CLASS of 2026 SENIOR PHOTO REQUIREMENTS FOR THE YEARBOOK 
New London-Spicer High School 

 
The New London-Spicer yearbook holds cherished memories from your high school years; we want to 
make sure you look spectacular in the senior section.  Professional photos are not required, but all 
senior photos must adhere to the guidelines below or they will not be published. 

 

YEARBOOK PHOTO 
 

This must be a vertical portrait pose, typically waist up.  Attire for both boys and girls must be appropriate – 
no shirtless, no strapless, one-shouldered or overly revealing tops, no inappropriate slogans, no costumes, no 
weapons, no pets, no sunglasses, no clothing containing racial, sexual, or otherwise inappropriate messages, 
etc.  Hats can be worn but they must be appropriate, must meet the previously 
mentioned slogan/message requirements, and can not completely cover the 
face. Props are not allowed in the senior yearbook photos.  Save the “fun” 
poses for your friends and be sure to have one standard shot taken for the 
yearbook. No “selfies”.  We want to see your faces.  Senior photos for the 
yearbook need to be waist and up shots only, not full body shots from a 
distance. 
 
Please submit photos digitally.  Most photographers have this capability.  Please be sure the photo is high 
resolution (300 dpi minimum at 2 3/8” x 3 3/8”) and a .jpg.  You should email digital photos to the yearbook 
advisor at holmquistc@isd345.org or bring them in on a CD or USB drive.  We have found the photos are the 
best quality in the yearbook if they are submitted digitally by email, CD, or USB.  If we have to scan a wallet 
photo, the quality is not the best.  The deadline for senior photos for the yearbook is February 1, 2026. 
Please have your senior photo submitted digitally by this time. 
 
If you are unable to have a senior photo taken, we can take a standard pose for you, free of charge, for use in 
the yearbook.  Prints will not be provided.  Please contact me if you need a standard pose taken.  The other 
option is to utilize your school photo taken at the beginning of the school year.  If you are unsure whether you 
will have a professional photo taken, be sure to have one taken by the school photography company.  We can 
use that portrait regardless of whether you purchase a package.  We will have 100% of the Class of 2026 
pictured in the yearbook.     
 

COLLAGE PHOTO 
 

We also create the senior collage that is displayed at graduation and in the hallways.  A printed vertical 
wallet photo needs to be submitted for this collage.  The dress requirements are the same as the yearbook 
photos, refer to #1.  The deadline for the wallet photo for the collage is April 1, 2026 but may be submitted 
earlier.  I realize that wallet photos may be printed later in the spring, but please submit the collage wallet 
photo as soon as you can.  This must be a physical copy of a wallet photo, emails are not accepted for 
this collage photo.  The size of a wallet photo is 2 3/8” wide by 3 3/8” tall.  Walmart prints the exact size 
you need and will even cut them if you do 1-hour pick-up prints. 

  
 

We reserve the right to refuse publication or modify photos that do not meet the above criteria. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 
Thank you,  
Cammie Holmquist, NL-S Yearbook Advisor   
holmquistc@isd345.org 
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